
From: Cathy Ryan
To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Cc: Planning and Zoning
Subject: Variance Application ZBA 24-00521 for 23 Soundview Drive
Date: Sunday, September 15, 2024 2:21:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To:  Westport Zoning Board of Appeals
 
September 15, 2024
 
Dear Chairman and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals,
 
This email is in support of the requested Variance Application ZBA 24-00521 for 23 Soundview Drive
to expand the existing porch.
I own the property across the street at 25 Soundview Drive, and I am in favor of the proposed
expansion.
The owners of 23 Soundview Drive are doing a wonderful job renovating the existing structure.
 
Best regards,
Catherine Ryan
Cfr27@optoline.net
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